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Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2011 2:46 PM

To: Rep. Kurt Olson

Subject: House Bill 122

3-17-2011

Dear Representative Olson,

I am writing this letter to ask you to please strongly consider supporting House Bill 122. | was shocked to learn
that the law for Naturopathic Medical Doctors has not been updated since its adoption in 1986! This bill will
allow Naturopathic doctors to practice at a level that is consistent with their high level of training and
education.

I am currently under the care of a top notch Naturopathic Physician in Eagle River — Dr. Daniel Young. | have
been under his care for several months and cannot say enough about his high level of expertise and care. He
treats me and my family with respect, caring, and compassion. | have struggled for over a year with several
issues of which mainstream medicine has not been able to effectively address. With the care and treatment
he has provided, | have experienced a fundamental change in my body’s functioning. | want him to be able to
provide the full scope of care that his education allows him so | can continue on this path of wellness.

You can make a difference in my life, my family’s life and the lives of others in our community. Please help
bring about changes in the law that will allow Dr. Young and other wonderful Naturopathic physicians to
practice medicine more effectively in the State of Alaska. Please support House Bill 122. Thank-you.

Respectfully,
Pamela Kennedy, MS, NCC, LPC

Eagle River



